
 

 

From: Adrienne Styles [mailto:akjstyles@hotmail.com]  
Sent: March-09-15 8:25 PM 
To: Brenda Guy 
Subject: South street condo 
 
It has been suggested on many local facebook pages that those of us who cannot make it to the public 
meetings, or don't want to participate in the madness, email you. So I am emailing you today to share 
my support for the south street condos. They have made the necessary changes and out town needs this 
development and the tax base that I will provide. Let's get these condos built and stop making the 
builders jump through hoops simply because the residents of South Street are upset that they didn't buy 
on the right side of the street.  
 
Adrienne Styles 
383 James St  
Gananoque, ON 
K7G 3E8 
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